Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2014 4:35 PM

To: ‘Lee, Nathan'

Cc: Alexis N. Fischer (afischer@chevron.com)

Subject: RE: Former Chevron Site 93322 Oakland - First Quarter 2014 Groundwater Report

Thanks Nate.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Lee, Nathan [mailto:nlee@craworld.com]

Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2014 4:31 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: Alexis N. Fischer (afischer@chevron.com)

Subject: Former Chevron Site 93322 Oakland - First Quarter 2014 Groundwater Report

Mark,

Conestoga-Rovers & Associates is waiting to receive the laboratory report for the First Quarter Groundwater Report,
which was sampled on March 31, 2014. The laboratory is holding the report until their service order is received, which is
currently in process. We should receive the data in a week or so. From our calculations, 60 days from sampling will be
Friday, May 30, 2014. We would like to get an extension for the submittal of this report until Friday, June 27, 2014. Of
course if we receive the data promptly, we will submit the report prior to the proposed due date. We will assume this
extension is acceptable unless we hear otherwise from you.

Thanks,

Nathan Lee, P.G.

Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA)
2300 Clayton Road, Suite 920

Concord, CA 94520

Phone: 925.849.1003
Fax: 510.420.9170

Cell: 510.385.2499

Email: nlee@CRAworld.com




